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March 13th 2024 
 

 
Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to let you know that today I have launched ‘Passport to Prom’ with our year 11 pupils.  I 

understand that Mr Breen has recently made you aware of this in a recent update letter. 

As you are aware there is a criteria which pupils must meet to receive an invitation to the prom. This 

morning in assembly I outlined what they will need to do to receive their prom invitation.   

Pupils are expected to have good behaviour, punctuality, uniform and attendance to school in order to 

receive their invite.  In addition, they are to have no isolations, exclusions or outstanding detentions.  

Closer to the prom pupils will also be asked to get a signature from each of their teachers to confirm that 

they have been working hard in each of their subject areas.  To give everyone the opportunity to earn an 

invitation the criteria are effective from today onwards. 

For the majority of our pupils these requirements will be met easily.  For the minority who do not meet 

them we will hold a review to decide on appropriate next steps.   

I look forward to welcoming our year 11 pupils to prom on Wednesday 19th June 2024 as a reward for the 

hard work that they have been putting into their studies and school life. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and I look forward to seeing you all at Year 11 Parents Evening next 

Thursday. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs A Hylton 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:stmonicas@bury.gov.uk
http://www.stmonicas.co.uk/

